

28th November 2017



## <u>Key Stage 1 Performance - Born in a Barn</u>

Thursday  $14^{th}$  December at 9:15am and 5:30pm

Dear Parent/Carer of Year 2 child,
This year in our Nativity your child will be a
Please could they wear
This year we will put on two performances of our Christmas play. It is vital you only attend one performance to give all parents a chance to watch. We are allowing a maximum of 2 tickets per family and will give extras when all places have been allocated. Please indicate on the slip below which performance you would like to attend and how many places you would like.
We would like all the children to take part in all performances, particularly the Year 2s who have acting roles. For the evening performance, Year 2 children need to be in school at 5.00pm.
Thank you for your continued support,
The KS1 team
Child's name Class:
Thursday 14 <sup>th</sup> December 9:30am – tickets required
Thursday 14 <sup>th</sup> December 5:30pm – tickets required EBOR ACADEMY TRUST
www.parkgrove.ebor.academy   Email admin@pg.ebor.academy   Tel: 01904 554390